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By e-mail to: ByresRoad20MPH@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/Sl/D52/IS/TC

11 February  2020 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL TRO: (BYRES ROAD) (20MPH SPEED LIMIT ZONE) ORDER
20__

Thank you for your email of 06 January and the opportunity to comment on this proposal.
 
GoBike fully supports the proposals to reduce the speed limit on Byres Road to 20mph. This is a
residential and commercial area, which has a lot of activities happening during the whole day.
The reduced speed to 20mph will  reduce the severe injuries and fatalities if collisions occur
between  drivers  (motor  vehicles)  and  cyclists/pedestrians,  it  will  reduce  the  likelihood  of
collisions happening and it will improve the air and sound quality of the street in line with the
placemaking aims of the Byres Road Public Realm Project. This reduction is also in line with the
City Council’s plans to make all urban roads 20mph.

With a speed limit of 20mph Byres Road will be a safer road for all users and this TRO has our
full support.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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